
 

The Edmond Quilt Guild  meets on the third Tuesday of each 

month at 7:00 pm at the Memorial Road Church of Christ,  

2221 East Memorial Road, Edmond, Oklahoma 

  SEW WHATôS NEW 

Presidentôs Reportï Kathy Opalka 

Edmond Quilt Guild 

P O BOX 1843, Edmond, OK 73083 

Website : http://www.edmondquiltguild.us/   

Mission Statement:  

                                                         

The mission of the 

Edmond Quilt Guild is 

to preserve, teach 

and share the history 

and art of quilting. 

   OFFICERS: 

President:  
Kathy Opalka        
sixopals@sbcglobal.net 

340-2162 

 

ViceïPresident  
Sherry Bellack 
Sbellack@att.net 

405-820-
4313 

Secretary:   
Lee Gray 
leegray33@cox.net 

 
340-0319 

Treasurer:   
Patti  Hamm 
phammok@gmail.com 

531-1852 

Membership:   
Alice Kellogg 
wonderland48@cox.net 

 
348-2233 

Programs:   
Cherrie Hampton 
Cherrie.Hampton@gmail.com 

787-2300 
 

Communications: 
Joyce Wolf 
joycecwolf@hotmail.com 

 
323-8306 

Loving Touch Committee:      
Janice Yount 
Janice.yount0926@gmail.com 

 
209-2219 

Hospitality Committee:      
Linda Olsen 
Ileolsen@outlook.com 

401-5119 

Web Master:   
Perry Reid 
 

 

 

Quilt Show 
Sue Esparza  

woodenquilt@gmail.com  

 

206-2328 

October  2015 

NQA Chapter OK871 

Now that October is upon us we are in need of a few good per-
sons to help the guild to continue to grow and prosper. We are in 
need of a Vice President, Secretary, Membership, Communica-
tions and a co-chairman for Loving Touch. Please contact me or 
any of the officers if you are interested. 

Thank you for your participation in the Name Tag Challenge. 
There were several really unique and fun. The Favorite was Cher-
rie Hamptonôs, Funniest was Ginnyôs, and Most Unique was Linda 
Chriscoôs Crisco Can. Now everyone please remember to wear 
them, if you have not completed yours please do so. 

Once again thank you for a great program that was presented dur-
ing our meeting. Cherrie has worked hard to obtain informative 
and instructional program speakers and workshop presenters. 
Please continue to support your quilt guild by attending as often as 
possible. Remember that the success of the last Quilt Show 
helped to make this a reality. Continue to work on your projects for 
the show and the Artisanôs Market, every little piece helps. 

As we approach the busy holiday season, let us remember those 
less fortunate. There are several opportunities to ñgiveò through 
Loving Touch. Christmas Placemats for Mobile Meals are needed 
by November meeting, and we need quilts for the Boyôs Ranch, 
Hope Center, Infant Crisis Center and OU Childrenôs Hospital. 
Thank you from the bottom of my heart for supporting this Out-
reach program. 

Happy Quilting, 

Kathy 

http://www.edmondquiltguild.us/
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Toadally Awesome Quilting 

Brenda Esslinger 

3428 NW 26th Street 

Oklahoma City, OK  73107 

405-946-0817 

blee0115@aol.com 

 
Nancy's Trunk 

Fabric ð Books ð Patterns ð Notions - Classes 

Vintage Featherweight Sewing Machines & Access. 

6 Mi. E. of Perkins, OK on Hwy 33 

Open Tues. 10-8    Wed-Thur-Fri  10-5     Sat. 10-4 

Closed Sun. & Mon.   -    405-413-5037 

We had another great turnout for our 
September meeting with 80 members 
and 13 visitors. It was a very lively 
meeting! 

Are you stumped on what to give 
your quilting buddies for Christmas? 
How about an EQG membership. We 
will be starting our membership drive 
in December...just in time for gift-
giving and if you tell me, I will glad-
ly make the membership special with 
a Christmas card in addition to their 
membership card to welcome them to 
our guild. This is a gift that will last a 
whole year. 

MembershipðAlice Kellogg 

The Savage Quilter 
 

Fabrics, Patterns, Books, Notions & Classes 

 

6815 N May Ave.       405.840.1466 

www.thesavagequilter.com              debbiesavage@coxinet.net 
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 Program Report ï Cherrie Hampton  

2015 EQG Fall Program Calendar 
 
October 20 Maria Elkins ï ñMariaôs Quilts Trunk Showò 
 Workshop ï ñFused Applique Portraitsò 
November 17 Jane Sassaman ï ñJaneôs Textile Treasures Gardenò 
 Workshop ï ñLeaf Samplerò 
December 15 Christmas Party 
 

           
OCTOBER: Making Faces by Maria Elkins 

Notice: There are two spots that have opened for Mariaôs workshop.  
If you are interested in taking this class, call Cherrie Hampton  
at 826-5892. 
You still have time to send Maria your photos and if you donôt have 
 a photo, she will provide one. This is Mariaôs most popular class.  
We are in for a real treat! 
 
 
November: Leaf Sampler by Jane Sassaman 
What a great response to Janeôs upcoming visit; there are only four more  

places left in her workshop. Her technic-driven sampler will be a great 
 reference piece for your machineôs combinations of stitches and give  

you more tools of the trade to help improve and add interest +plus+  
excitement to your quilting. 

Also Jane will be bringing her new book, some yardage of her fabric 
 designs, and some small projects and kits. After you hear her lecture,  

you will see how she uses her fanciful designs to create beautiful quilts. 
 

 
 

 

 

We have a very full and exciting group of lectures and workshops this fall. Be sure to read the 
Workshop Policies at the end of this newsletter. Most of your questions are answered 
there. 

 

Cherrie Hampton ð 405-826-5892                                     Cherrie.Hampton@gmail.com 
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Cherrie  Hampton  Oct. 2  

Lee  Gray    Oct. 4   

Carol  Humphrey   Oct. 10   

Carol  Williams   Oct. 10   

Rachel  Boles   Oct. 13   

Mary  Schneider   Oct. 13   

Marty  McKinsey   Oct. 14   

Jill  Banta    Oct. 18   

Brenda  Dodson   Oct. 19   

Janice  Eiler   Oct. 20   

Donna  Shinn   Oct. 20   

Debi  Pickens   Oct. 27   

Susan  Schaul   Oct. 31   

The creativity of the members of 
this guild is tremendous.  We are 
very pleased with the items com-
ing in for Artisans Market and 
earlier than last show.  We've had 
a couple volunteers to demon-
strate techniques for projects for 
the Artisans sit and sew the day 
of our January meeting. More de-
tails to follow. 

Sue and Wendy 

2016 Quilt Show  CommitteeðSue 
Esparza & Wendy Wells 
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